Light for the Lost provided resources are used solely for the presentation of Scripture or the gospel message.

Such resources include but are not limited to:

· Salvation-type tracts for general distribution
· Immediate post-salvation follow up materials
· Media designed for the purpose of evangelism
· Bibles and Scripture portions for evangelism and/or new converts

The following personnel are eligible for Light for the Lost assistance:

1. Nationally Appointed AGWM Missionaries:  Nationally appointed missionaries and ministries in good standing with Assemblies of God World Missions are eligible to receive Light for the Lost assistance.
[bookmark: _GoBack]~ Apply through AGPassport or Area Director

2. Nationally Appointed AGUSM Missionaries:  Nationally appointed missionaries and ministries in good standing with Assemblies of God US Missions are eligible to receive Light for the Lost assistance.
~ US Missions Application can be found on LFTL.ag.org/resources or usmissions.ag.org/finances

3. District Projects:  District appointed missionaries and district endorsed evangelism-specific events are eligible to receive Light for the Lost assistance. Local churches requesting Light for the Lost assistance must be regular contributors to Light for the Lost.
~Special Project application can be found on LFTL.ag.org/resources

Eligibility for Light for the Lost assistance does not guarantee receipt of funds. Assistance depends upon the ability of the districts to raise the necessary funds.

(Excerpts taken from LFTL Policy Manual, pg 7 & 8)
